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ANNOUNCEMENT
DELAY IN DESPATCH OF THE CIRCULAR IN RESPECT OF

CONTINUING CONNECTED TRANSACTIONS

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 14A.47 of the Listing Rules.

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated April 12, 2019 in relation to the
continuing connected transactions under the Framework Management Consulting Services Agreement
and the Framework Property Management and Cleaning Services Agreement (the “Announcement”).
Unless otherwise stated, capitalized terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as
those defined in the Announcement.

As set out in the Announcement, a circular (the “Circular”) setting out, among other things, the
details of the Framework Management Consulting Services Agreement, the Framework Property
Management and Cleaning Services Agreement, the Management Consulting Services Transaction,
the Property Management and Cleaning Services Transaction, the Proposed Management Consulting
Services Annual Caps, the Proposed Property Management and Cleaning Services Annual Caps, a
letter of advice from Independent Board Committee, a letter of advice from Red Solar Capital
Limited as independent financial adviser to advise the Independent Board Committee and the
Independent Shareholders and a notice of EGM is expected to be dispatched to the Shareholders on or
before May 3, 2019.
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As additional time is required for the Company to prepare and finalize the information to be included
in the Circular, the Company now expects to dispatch the Circular to the Shareholders on or before
May 16, 2019.

By order of the Board
New Century Healthcare Holding Co. Limited

Mr. Jason ZHOU
Chairman, Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer

Hong Kong, May 3, 2019
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Directors are Mr. WU Guanxiong, Mr. SUN Hongbin, Mr. JIANG Yanfu and Dr. MA Jing.
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